May 6, 2008


This is a decision paper.
TO:

Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Commercial bus transportation to Orlando Florida and permission for 



overnight stay while in Orlando.

REQUEST:
I, Alex Shearer, JHHS teacher, would like to organize a trip to Walt Disney World to explore the use of real world math in a real world, and fun, setting.  While at Graves County high school, I took 25 students and chaperones to Walt Disney and by all accounts it was a very educational and fun experience for the students.  On this previous trip, students participated in two “Disney” lead activities that made a connection between common math elements and their application to physics and the real world.  In addition, the students participated in two “teacher” developed activities that again explored the connection between common CATS tested items and their use in the real world.  Students also interacted with a Disney engineer (IMAGINEER) and a representative of the strictly business end of the Disney Resort, who was able to show the use of mathematics in the day to day operation of the company from a business point of view.  We plan to leave on March 30th at 8:00a.m. and return to Elizabethtown on April 4th at approximately 9:00p.m.  Cost is determined by number of students that attend but will not exceed $500 per student.  The cost of the Graves County trip was $425 per student for comparison.  Chaperones will consist of John Hardin faculty and parents’ of students on the trip, if needed.

RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the use of commercial bus transportation for John Hardin students to Orlando Florida during spring break.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move to approve the use of commercial bus transportation to Orlando Florida on March 30th through April 4th.

Principal:
Approve___________________________

Disapprove_________________________

Superintendent:

Approve___________________________

Disapprove________________________

